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Law Enforcement, 
Beginning January 1, 2019, Motor carriers will have the ability to carry IRP cab cards and IFTA licenses as an electronic image.  Carriers will no longer be required to carry a paper IRP cab card or IFTA license.
All US States and Canadian Provinces will be required to accept electronic images of IRP cab cards and IFTA licenses.
During a roadside stop, credentials may be shown as an electronic image on a computer, tablet, or smart phone or as a paper copy.
Regardless of the format, the document must be accurate, accessible and readable. We have notified carriers and are recommending that they store electronic documents as a PDF, to ensure access to documentation while in areas of no service or WiFi.
In the coming months, we will continue to provide additional information regarding the electronic credential program.  In the meantime, please feel free to contact ………. at (###) ###-#### with any questions you may have.
